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July 30, 2003

Cecily Schmidt

2915 Viewhill Rd NE

Olympia, WA  98506

Dear Cecily,

The MIT Program staff and faculty hope your summer is going well.  We were notified July 18th by the Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction that TESC is unable to offer supporting endorsements in English, History and Visual Arts. Fortunately, a re-evaluation of your coursework in English shows you have met the minimum requirements for a primary rather than a supporting endorsement in English upon completion of your summer coursework. We have updated the MIT records to reflect this change.

We are encouraging you however, to seek opportunities after your MIT graduation to strengthen your subject matter background in English, as you do not have the depth of coursework in this area normally expected of MIT graduates. During winter quarter, when each member of your cohort meets individually with MIT advisor Maggie Foran (foranm@evergreen.edu), there will be an opportunity to update your English endorsement worksheet and to discuss ways in which you might strengthen your subject matter preparation in English.

Sincerely,

Scott Coleman, Ph.D., Director

Master In Teaching Program


Master in Teaching Program


(360) 867-6707 ( graduatestudies@evergreen.edu 


Lab I Room 3019 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



